
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

April 24, 2025

TOPIC:     Approval of Funds for Churchill LMC Renovation 

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation from its Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Realpoint, and 
approve the design enhancements for the Churchill High School Library Media Center 
project in the amount of $950.000.

RATIONALE:

The Churchill LMC is being renovated this summer via the 2021 Bond Initiative. The 
renovation will update the look and make it more user friendly. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


